Butterflies
Week beginning 18/05/2020
Hello parents
I hope you are staying safe and you are all well. 
Thank you to the families that have completed the previous homework set either via Seesaw or school website.
Can I kindly ask for you to complete the following new learning objectives for Maths this week and email me or upload on seesaw the photographs taken of your child completing the task. These photographs can be taken on your mobile phones and attached through email to myself. 
There is also a variety of activities uploaded on seesaw, so can I kindly ask to all parents to log in and have a look on seesaw.
1. I can respond to options and choices with gestures or actions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack](Asif, Rizwan, Sneha, Ali). 
 
This can take place in everyday routine during dinner, snack, play time. Pupils can choose between two or three options e.g choose a snack, a book, a toy, a video.

2. I can search for objects that have gone out of site.
(Sulaiman, Omar, Boubacar). 

In a sensory tray with rice/pasta/sand/flour/corn flour you can hide small world animals, blocks, cars etc. and ask pupils to search for them. 

Each learning objective will require at least 1 photos of your child completing activity. Could you please complete the task and email me the photos at a.kyriakidou@mayfield.bham.sch.uk  Please contact me if you have any queries.

Many Thanks
Alexia Kyriakidou
(Class Teacher)
